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LLOYDMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DIVISION

Friday, March 8, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation has provided provincewide sanction notice that on
Monday, March 11th, Tuesday, March 12th and Wednesday, March 13th, there will be a
three full day withdrawal of all extracurricular activities. This means there will be NO
extracurricular activities before, during the lunch hour, after school and in the evening on these

days.

Monday, March 11 - STF withdrawal of noon-hour supervision and extra-curricular activities. All
schools have plans in place for noon-hour supervision, and classes will continue as
usual.

Tuesday, March 12 - STF withdrawal of extra-curricular activities

Wednesday, March 13 - STF withdrawal of extra-curricular activities

Thursday, March 14- No sanctions currently announced

Friday, March 15 - No sanctions currently announced

We will continue to keep families informed as we receive job action notifications to ensure that

you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,
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Director of Education Director of Education
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